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Comments: Wilderness areas need to be kept wild and closed to all public use of any nature whatsoever. 

 

Outfitters and all other groups whether corporate or governmental should be permanently banned from all

wilderness areas. 

 

The only allowable exceptions would be solo hikers with a proven track record of environmental activism,

including recycling and composting and packing out all trash from any type of hike or nature visit, who make short

day trips during daylight hours no longer than 6 hours maximum. 

One access for such fully qualified low-impact hikers per month maximum.

 

The Forest Service's responsibility is to preserve the wilderness character of the Bob Marshall Wilderness

Complex, not to promote any particular use, such as outfitting/guiding.

 

The Bob Marshall Wilderness Complex Outfitter and Guide Permit Reauthorization lacks site-specific information,

despite requesting site-specific comments. 

 

Accordingly, the Forest Service must permanently close the Bob Marshall Wilderness except to expert

environmental custodian single hikers for extremely limited daylight use only as per above.

 

Do your duty and stop destroying our country's wilderness.


